

Jamaica Millennium Motoring Club <jamotoringclub@gmail.com>

JMMC - Fire extinguishers sent for service

Jamaica Millennium Motoring Club <jamotoringclub@gmail.com> To: Evans Safety Ltd <evanssafety@cwjamaica.com>

Sat, Jun 29, 2019 at 9:00 PM

Dear Mr Evans,

Your response to the following questions would be appreciated.

When extinguishers are serviced by your company, is there a date tag that is attached to each extinguisher?

Was there are date information on the three extinguishers that had been discharged?

You mentioned that extinguishers should be "checked" every four to six months; exactly what constitutes such a "checke"?

Best regards,

JAMAICA MILLENNIUM MOTORING CLUB

Office: 6 Westminster Road, Kingston 10 Jamaica, WI Mailing Address: Box 216, Western District PO, Kingston 20.

Tel: (876) 630-4898 Fax: (876) 630-7575

Website: www.jamaicamotorsports.com



Chairman: Stephen Gunter; Vice Chairman: Marcia Dawes; Exec. Secretary: Wendy Dressekie-Gordon; Treasurer: Tiffany Bryan Directors: Peter Clarke; Dmitri Dawkins; Michael Fennell; Monique Gibbs; Rajendra Jadusingh; Rosemarie Jadusingh; Timothy Stewart; Neil Williams

[Quoted text hidden]